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In partnership with ReUp Education, OSHE is excited to share an updated insights brief on our 

statewide effort to support students with some college credit but no degree in returning to 

complete a life-changing credential. 

 

The brief is now available on our website and includes: 

• Updated outcomes on student engagement and re-enrollment 

• Economic impact of the initiative 

• Learner insights and top return pathways 

• An institution spotlight featuring County College of Morris 

To date, over 11,800 students have re-enrolled through this partnership, and more than 1,100 

have graduated. 

Explore the full brief and learn how your campus can help more students return and 

succeed with resources at nj.gov/highereducation/somecollegenodegree. 

For questions about the partnership or the initiative, contact Stefani.Thachik@oshe.nj.gov.  
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